
Seventh Grade Newsletter
May 30, 2023

Upcoming Events
This Friday is Tribal Wars! Here is the link to the sign-up to volunteer to set up
and serve food: Table set up and serving
If you would like to donate food, the link is here: Chinese Food

We need two volunteers to help with the Eighth Grade Breakfast. Please contact
if you would like to help: jefennelly@chatfieldschool.orgJenna Fennelly

Exams are next Wednesday and Thursday in the mornings. ELA and Science will
be on Wednesday, and Math and Social Studies on Thursday.

Students will meet with the eighth grade teachers Thursday morning to get their
summer reading assignment.

Please remind your child to check for library books, both from the school library
and our classroom library. We have many books that need to be returned.

Curriculum Notes

ELA: Students will finish Out of the Dust and poetry. On Friday, June 9, each student will read at
least one of their poems during our Poetry Cafe. Out of the Dust digital assignments will be due on
Tuesday, June 6th.

Social Studies: Students will begin reviewing for the Final Exam. They will be allowed to use
notes on the exam and will need to print their own notes to study. The exam review will be posted
on Google Classroom Social Studies. It will be taken on Thursday, June 8th.

Science: We will wrap up our study of pollination, and then review for the final exam. The study
guide was posted last week.
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